A FAREWELL TO FRED IVINEY
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Larrv T. Campbell, Director General, Fleld Services Directorate, (right) shares a foke with Glorta and
Fred Iviney during the farewell banquet May 24

Friends and fellow employees joined in wishing a fond farewell to Fred Iviney,
Area Personnel Manager, Ontario Region, at a banquet held in his honor May 24,

Mr. lviney left AES Headquarters to accept a transfer to Vancouver as Area
Personnel Manager for Fisheries and Environment, Pacific Region. His new position becomes
effective June 5.

Both Roy Lee, Director, Administration Branch and Larry T. Campbell,
Director General, Field Services Directorate, spoke at the banquel. Mr. Lee wished Mr.
Iviney the best of luck on behalf of himself and Assistant Deputy Minister, Dr. A.E. Collin.

Fred thanked all he has had the pleasure to work with, giving special thanks to
Mr. Campbell for his support throughout the years. He expressed his appreciation of former
Assistant Deputy Minister, R. Nobel who, Mr. lviney says, taught him, "“that a man can be
both a manager and a gentleman."”



